

Dated: 03RD JAN 2023

DSL/INC/174/2022-23/IMS/MKTGNR

Dear Travel Partners,

SUBJECT: QATAR CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY ADVISORY.

According to the instructions received from the Ministry of Public Health, please be informed that effective Tuesday, January 3rd, 2023 at 06:00 pm (Doha time) all travelers arriving from China (regardless of vaccination/immunity status) are required to submit a PCR test certificate (showing COVID-19 negative result) at the check-in counter taken within 48 hours of the time of departure to the State of Qatar.

Kindly follow the instructions issued by the Ministry of Public Health at the following link:

https://covid19.moph.gov.qa/EN/travel-and-return-policy/Pages/default.aspx

Please be guided accordingly.

Please incorporate meal/seat request and passengers contact while creating a PNR.